
From: Simon Miller [mailto:Simon.Miller@afap.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 6 March 2017 5:15 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: Simon Lutton; Joanne Janes; Patrick Larkins; James Mattner; Cate Larkins; Marcus Diamond; 
Kathy Srdanovic (kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com); Ruchi Bhatt (ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au) 

Subject: AM2014/252 - Further Conference Regardiing the Air Pilots Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We refer to the emails from Deputy President Gostencnik’s Chambers dated 1 March 2017 and from 
Ashurst Australia of 3 March 2017 and earlier today. 
 
Noting that we are yet to receive, as discussed at the conference before the Deputy President on 9 
February 2017, the position being sought by the Australian Industry Group and Qantas regarding 
excessive annual leave, we are prepared to observe the Deputy President’s direction as to whether 
the conference between the parties should proceed as proposed for Friday 10 March, or be 
postponed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Simon Miller 
Industrial Advisor 
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